
MEMORANDUM 

To:   File Nos. S7-10-22, S7-13-22 

From:  Office of Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw  

Date: August 4, 2022 

Re:  Meeting with Managed Funds Association 

Robert Cobbs met with Joseph Schwartz, Director and Counsel, Regulatory Affairs and David Lourie, VP 
and Sr. Counsel, Regulatory Affairs of the Managed Funds Association. 

The proposed rulemakings on Climate-Related Disclosures and Special Purpose Acquisition Companies, 
Shell Companies and Projections were discussed.  

 


